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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 

Henderson Land Development Company Limited (the “Company”) hereby announces that the 
police visited the Company’s headquarters to conduct an investigation into the transactions of 
“39 Conduit Road” yesterday.  The Company provided relevant documents and then assigned 
staff to assist with the investigation upon request.  Such investigation does not have any impact 
on the Company’s business operations. 
 
The Company welcomes the investigation of the police and will fully co-operate in providing 
information.  It is hoped that the issue will be clarified as soon as possible. 
 
 

By Order of the Board  
Henderson Land Development Company Limited 

Timon LIU Cheung Yuen 
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